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Teaching Assistant (Level 2)
Up to 32.5 hours per week
Required Immediately
Actual Pay £18,086 - £19,670 per annum
Term time only plus 3 training days

We are looking for someone to join our successful Learning Support Team, who shares our vision supporting students to develop a full and productive life. The successful candidate will be an enthusiastic, flexible, and talented Teaching Assistant.  Part time applications will be considered.

The King’s (The Cathedral) School is a very special place to work, educating children from seven years old through to eighteen. The School has an incredibly strong reputation in the area and is one of a very small number of state Schools that has retained close links to the Cathedral dating all the way back to 1541. The School is heavily oversubscribed, staff retention is very high, and staff will typically choose to send their own children to the school for their education.   The School places a real emphasis on students achieving well academically alongside participating in a wide range of sporting, musical and leadership opportunities.

The appointed applicant will be part of a department that has high standards and achieves excellent results with their students. The Department benefits from a number of highly trained staff that includes experience working in primary schools, significant expertise in reading support and numeracy support and several of our staff hold mental health qualifications. We are part of the first cohort of the Peterborough Virtual School’s Connected Communities Project.  

The School offers a wide range of extra-curricular activities and we ensure our SEN students benefit from these.  These include House Music competition, Year 7 and 9 residential trips, Duke of Edinburgh Award (Bronze and Gold), School drama performances, trips to France and Germany, sport, and attending activities week programmes.  We often have SEN students in senior prefect roles in Year 13.

Applications are warmly welcomed; the ideal candidate would have experience working with children and relevant Teaching Assistant qualifications or experience would be an advantage.  We will consider all applicants, including those looking ahead to future careers in teaching.

Further details and an application form can be obtained from the Current Vacancies section on our website www.kings.peterborough.sch.uk; or from Jo Baker, PA to the Headteacher, by telephone 01733 751541 or email baker.jm@kings.peterborough.sch.uk

[bookmark: _GoBack]The closing date for applications is Monday 26 February at noon. Early applications would be appreciated.

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. This post is subject to enhanced DBS disclosure.
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